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BERLIN, GERMANY 
Scott and Kris Poling 

… he hath sent me to bind up the brokenhearted, to proclaim liberty to the captives,  
and the opening of the prison to them that are bound.  Isaiah 61:1 

 
Kann alles zur Ehre Gottes im Namen Jesu! 

May all things be to the Glory of God in the Name of Jesus! 
 

 Dear Prayer Partners, 
      Thank you for your continued prayers on our behalf.  God has given us many blessings including safe  

travels, our calendar filling up with meetings, good fellowship, and financial support.  We also have been able  
to participate in mission conferences, and be involved in outreach ministries in our home church. 

      
     We started full-time deputation this fall and it has been a “whirlwind” of traveling.  It has been wonderful to  
meet with new churches and see people who have a heart for missions.  Thus far, we have had meetings in  
Montana, Washington, Oregon, Alaska, and Oklahoma.  In January, we will start a fifteen state swing with a  
trip to Canada before returning to North Dakota for our Family Camp in July. 

       
     The Lord has been gracious to us and several churches have already called and said they want to be partners  
in ministry.  It is our prayer, as we seek the Lord’s timing, to get to Berlin as soon as possible.  The people of 
Berlin do not have a true gospel light in that city.  We want to see Acts 26:18a to be accomplished,  
“To open their eyes, and to turn them from darkness to light, and from the power of Satan unto God…”. 
 
Prayer Request: 

- Safety in our travels and continued reliability of our vehicle. 
- God’s blessing in filling our calendar in presenting the work. 
- To prepare the field in Berlin, so the Gospel will find good ground. 

 
We trust you have had a wonderful Thanksgiving and we wish you a very Merry Christmas and New Year filled 
with opportunities to serve our wonderful Saviour. 
 
In His Service, 
Scott & Kris Poling 
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